
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to an Informal Joint Meeting 

of the FAO Council, IFAD Executive Board and WFP Executive Board 

Rome, 14 September 2018 

 

 

The Director-General of the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations 

(FAO), the President of the International Fund for Agricultural Development (IFAD) and 

the Executive Director of the World Food Programme (WFP) have the honour to invite 

members of the FAO Council, IFAD Executive Board and WFP Executive Board to attend 

an Informal Joint Meeting of these governing bodies.  

 

The event will be hosted by IFAD but will take place on Friday, 14 September 2018, 

in the Plenary Hall at FAO headquarters (Viale delle Terme di Caracalla, Rome). The 

meeting will commence at 9:30 a.m. A lunch break is foreseen from 12.30 p.m. to  

2 p.m., after which, the meeting will reconvene and conclude at 4 p.m.  

 

Members of the three Rome-based agencies who are not members of the three 

aforementioned governing bodies, are invited to participate in an observer capacity. 

 

Members are kindly requested to confirm their participation by e-mail to 

mslp@ifad.org by 7 September 2018. 

 

The Informal Joint Meeting will be held in Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Russian 

and Spanish. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Members of the FAO Council 

Members of the IFAD Executive Board 

Members of the WFP Executive Board 
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